
 We extend a warm      

welcome to all our new     

families and little ones joining 

us at Newbury Oaks. We 

thank you for allowing us the 

opportunity to share these 

very precious years with you.   

 We keep communication 

open with parents through our 

monthly newsletter, our daily/

weekly “Nutshell”, notes and  

notices, email, and verbal     

contact at pick-up time. Please 

feel free to stop in the office 

with questions or email us. You 

can find information on school      

closures, our teachers, and our 

past newsletters on our web-

site www.newburyoaks.com. 

 During the month of July 

the toddlers and young threes 

will be learning about Nurse-

ry Rhymes. We will be study-

ing Space with our older three, 

four, and five year old      

children. All ages will all enjoy 

picnics and getting to know 

each other this summer! Please 

send your children to school 

with their favorite teddy bear 

or stuffed animal on July 27 & 

28 for Teddy Bear Picnic 

Days! We are planning fun 

Water Days in August. Look 

for more information about 

Water Days in a separate 

email.     

 Please remember chil-

dren should always be 

dressed for an  active, 

messy day at school. Com-

fortable clothing that can 

get soiled is essential for 

school attire. Slip on shoes, 

flip-flops, or sandals can 

be dangerous and are       

inappropriate for active 

play. Tennis shoes/

sneakers and socks are 

recommended and must 

be worn while at school. 

Please apply sunscreen to 

exposed skin before 

school. Children who     

attend an extended or full 

day of preschool can keep 

sunscreen on file at school. 

You must give a complet-

ed permission slip and 

sunscreen with your child’s 

name on it to your child’s 

teacher or any office per-

sonnel. 

 Please also label your 

child’s possessions (lunch 

box, thermos, containers 

and outer clothing). In 

teaching children self care, 

they regularly clean up 

their own lunches and 

some items can get mixed 

up.  If you do notice anoth-

er child’s containers or 

property in your child’s 

bag, notify us via email 

Welcome, Welcome! 

Dates to Remember! 

• JULY 10TH— 

 NEW SCHOOL YEAR BEGINS 

• JULY 27TH& 28TH— 

 TEDDY BEAR PICNICS 

• SEPTEMBER 4TH— 

 SCHOOL CLOSED  

 LABOR DAY 

• OCTOBER 16TH— 

 SCHOOL CLOSED  

 FARM FIELD TRIP OPTIONAL 

July 2023 

and return them to school. 

 Kinder Camp students will 

come and go from the main 

front door. Our pre-K classes 

taught by Ms. Laura & Ms. 

Karen, will use their patio 

doors. The remaining pre-

school classes (Ms. Adriana 

and Ms. Kelly) will use the 

main  entrance to the school 

next to the Newbury Oaks 

sign. Toddlers will use their 

own classroom door.  

 Finally, we would like to 

welcome back Ms. Jessica 

(TK teacher) and Ms. Maria 

(TK aide) to Newbury Oaks 

for the summer. We look   

forward sharing more details 

about our teachers in our 

monthly newsletters. 

 We hope you had a safe 

and enjoyable summer 

break! We will start our new 

classrooms on July 10. 



Birthday Celebrations 

 Children always enjoy sharing their special day with 

friends at school.  We encourage your child to bring in 

his/her favorite book from home to share with the class. 

If you would like to send a birthday snack to school, 

please let your child’s teacher know ahead of time. 

Please understand that only staff members may serve 

the birthday food. If you are having a special party 

outside of school, you may send invitations by email.  

Please sign up with an email address 

on your sign in board if you wish to 

have it shared with other parents in 

your child’s class for   birthday party 

and playdate  correspondence only. 

Teddy Bear Picnics 

    We will be having a Teddy 
Bear Picnic Lunch July 27 & 28
(Thursday & Friday). The       
children will enjoy their own 
lunch on the day of the picnics 
unless you order from the     

market. Each child should bring their favorite 
teddy bear or stuffed 
animal for the Teddy 
Bear Picnic. Please 
provide lunch as usual.  

NOTICE TO ALL PARENTS:     

It’s a Stay at Home Day! 
If your child is vomiting, home is best. 
He should also skip school with a rash on his chest, 
Or a rash on the rest, if he’s got nits or lice,  
‘cause to send him to school really wouldn’t be nice. 
If he’s running a temp of a hundred degrees,  
And his glands feel like lumps when you give him a 
 squeeze, 
When he’s got a sore throat,  
When his eyes start to drain,  
If he’s got diarrhea or stomach ache 
 pain, 
If he tells you, “Oh Mommy, I just don’t feel good!”  
Then please keep him home like you know you should. 

The State of California Department of 

Social Services sets certain standards 

for the safety and well being of all 

children. The current requirements 

from this agency refer directly to the 

Sign-In/Out sheets that are on the 

clipboards outside each classroom.  

The state is requiring that the adult 

signing the child in or out do so by 

signing their full legal name and enter 

the time of day the child is accepted 

into the school and the time of day 

the child is released from the school. 

These sheets are legal documents and 
are the only required record of the 
children placed in our care for the 
day.  It is EXTREMELY important that 
you sign your child in and out. In case 
of an emergency and evacuation, 
these clipboards are our only means 
of knowing which children are attend-
ing school or if anyone has been 
picked up early. 
The Department of Social Services  
collects a $100.00 fine per unsigned 
child in a facility.  In the event that we 
receive such fines due to lack of     
signatures, we will have to collect the 
fine from the appropriate families.  
Please help us keep our children safe 
by signing them in an out correctly.  
Thank you for your continuous help in 
this matter. 



TUITION REMINDER:  
Tuition is due the first of each month.  

Tuition rates for 2023-2024 school year effective July 1, 2023: 

Preschool Rates  
9:00 A.M. - 12:30 P.M.  

M-F $815.00  
MWF $600.00  
TTH $400.00  

Extended Day Rates  
9:00 A.M. – 3:00 P.M.  

M-F $1100.00  
MWF $825.00  
TTH $565.00  

Full Day Rates  
9:00 A.M. - 5:30 P.M.  

M - F $1250.00  
MWF $ 875.00  
TTH $ 600.00  

Toddler Rates  
9:00 A.M. - 12:30 P.M.  

M-F $840.00  
MWF $625.00  
TTH $425.00  

Extended Toddler Rates  
9:00 A.M. - 3:00 P.M.  

M-F $1150.00  
MWF $875.00  
TTH $590.00  

 

  
 
 
2023-2024 List of Planned Closures 

 

SCHOOL YEAR BEGINS July 10, 2023 (first day) 
LABOR DAY    September 4, 2023 
IN SERVICE    October 16, 2023  
THANKSGIVING   November 23 & 24, 2023 
WINTER HOLIDAY  December 22-January 2, 2024 
MARTIN LUTHER KING January 15, 2024 
PRESIDENTS’ DAY  February 19, 2024 
IN SERVICE    March 11, 2024 
SPRING HOLIDAY  March 29 & April 1, 2024 
MEMORIAL DAY   May 27, 2024 
SCHOOL YEAR ENDS  June 28, 2024 (last day) 
 

 

Full Day Toddler Rates  
9:00 A.M. - 5:30 P.M.  

M - F $1300.00  
MWF $ 925.00  
TTH $ 650.00  

Morning Care Flat Monthly Rates  
7:00 A.M. - 9:00 A.M.  

M-F Five Days per Week $225.00  
MWF Three Days per Week $150.00  
TTH Two Days per Week $100.00  


